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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

Pursuant to N.C. General Statute 158-7.1, notice is hereby given that the 

Guilford County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing at 5:30 

P.M. on August 4, 2022, in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room located on the 

Second Floor of the Old County Courthouse, 301 W. Market Street, 

Greensboro, North Carolina.  

The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public input on the proposed 

allocation of funds for the following Economic Development Incentive Grant 

to: 

IQE, Inc. in the amount of $41,630 to support the creation of a center of 

excellence facility expected to generate approximately $7 million in capital 

investment and 31 new full-time jobs.  One of the sites being considered for 

the new facility is located within Guilford County.  

Guilford County posts its legal notices electronically at 

http://legalnotices.guilfordcountync.gov/Default.aspx or you may access them 

from the legal notices link located on the county’s main site 

www.guilfordcountync.gov.   

 

Ariane Webb 

Deputy Clerk to the Board 
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